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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $349, 000 

Income to date: $314, 680 

Needed: $34, 320 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Jake Friesen 

Speaker: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Song Leader & Pianist: Lauren Fehr & Josh Dyck 

Date: November 6, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

-MCI’s Annual General Meeting will be held on 
Monday, November 21st at 7:00pm in the school’s 
chapel. In light of critical realities facing MCI, the 
board is issuing an urgent call to attend this year’s 
AGM.  Receive updates on the school’s current 
realities. Assist in discerning the future for our / 
your school. 

-Central Station in Winkler is hosting a special 
“poverty simulation” on Nov. 22 - this is an event 
designed to help others understand the challenges 
of living on a limited budget.  Please speak with 
Esther Zacharias or see the bulletin board for more 
information and how to sign up. 

-MCC 
A celebration of 50 years.  Join us on Nov 22 at 
7pm to celebrate 50 years of MCC Thrift!  This 
special virtual event will celebrate the history, 
creativity and generosity of the MCC Thrift network 
and our many dedicated volunteers.  Register to 
attend at thrift.mcc.org/celebrate50. 
 
 
 
 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Nov 13 – Keith Friesen/Communion 

Nov 20 – Walter Dyck/Memorial Sunday/Meeting 

Nov 27 – Keith Friesen/1st Advent 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

 Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

“Father, work in us to love one another in such a way 
that our communities will take notice, and give 

praise to you, for how great you are.” 

Church Announcements 

1. We will be holding Deacon Nominations on 

November 13.  Please prayerfully consider who 

to nominate from our church to serve in this 

important ministry.  Those currently serving as 

Deacons include: Bill & Mary Fehr, John & Esther 

Falk, and Kevin & Helen Krahn.  We are looking to 

fill two couples with Seth & Erica Klassen 

available for a 2nd term, and Abe & Vi Fehr 

completing their second term. 

2. In preparation for Memorial Sunday on 

November 20th.  If there are any names you 

would like included in our memorial list to be 

read that morning, please either leave a note in 

Lori’s mailbox or send an email to 

blumenortmc@gmail.com 

3. Young Adults Potluck Lunch (November 6): 

If you are 18-30 years old you are invited to join 

us for lunch and discussion following today's 

service. We want to discuss the current young 

adults’ group and what the future of that group 

might look like in order to serve you better. 

Please join us if you would like to have some 

input! 

4. If you are finding hymnals that are in need of 

repair, please feel free to leave them at the back 

of the sanctuary in the provided box. (We would 

like to repair any that require it) 

5. If you are newer to BMC, we would love to 

connect with you!  Please take a moment to fill 

out a connect card (in the back of the pews) with 

your name and contact info, and place in the 

offering, so we can reach out to you. 

 

 
Sunday, November 6, 2022 

 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading - John 13:1-17  

Congregational Prayer 

Offertory – Presley Schroeder 

Worship in Song 

Message – “Serve One Another In Love” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 
 
 
 

Youth Calendar 

November 9 - Bible Study: Be Still: Hiddenness 

November 16 - Small Group Service Night - Small 

groups for this evening will be Grade 7-10 boys, 

Grade 11-12 boys, Grade 7-8 girls, and Grade 9-12 

girls. Further details TBA next week. 

Church Announcements 

6. BMC Mom’s Morning Out: Our weekly ladies 

coffee and fellowship morning will begin Tuesday, 

November 15, here at BMC at 9:30. A place for ALL 

ladies that are available that morning to come and 

support and encourage one another through a short 

study and time of fellowship. We are still looking for 

more volunteers to do child care during this time.  If 

you could help and bless the young moms in this 

way whether it be once or twice a month or every 

time, please let Jodi or Carla know.  We are also 

looking for toy donations - if you have some that are 

no longer needed that we could use to set up a play 

area for the children let us know. Text or call: Jodi 

Friesen or Carla Voth 204-332-0382. 

 

Verse for the Week 
 

“By this all people will know that you are my 
disciples, if you have love for one another.” 

 - John 13:35 

 

 

Upcoming 
-November 9th – Girls & Boys Clubs (grades 3-6) on 
Wednesday from 7:00pm-8:30pm 
                            
-November 20th – Fall Congregational meeting after 
the lunch meal 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
-Reminder: Shoe box donations of either items to fill 
them, or cash can be brought to the table in the foyer 
until Nov. 12th.  Thank you 
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